
Faith City School Newsletter 

Edition 11    -    Term 4   -   17 Nov 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 21 Nov - Contributing School Athletics Day 

 

Wednesday 22 Nov – Intermediate Athletics 

 

Friday 24 Nov - Year 1 & 2’s Friday 24 Nov Wellington Zoo Trip  

 

Thursday 30 Nov - Year 3 & 4’s New Plymouth Trip 

 

Friday 1 Dec - Tough Kids Event 

 

Wed 6 – Friday 8 Dec - Year 7 & 8’s Vertical Horizons Camp 

 

Mon 11th - New Entrants and new students welcome to FCS 

 

Weds 13th – Parent Helpers/Volunteers Morning Tea 11am Gym 

 

Friday 15 Dec – Last day of term – please note school finishes at 

12.40pm - 1pm 

Address: 127 Springvale Road, Whanganui 
Phone: 06 345 7737 

Email: admin@faithcity.school.nz 

  

 

  Term Four  

 

Monday 9 Oct 

to  

Friday 15 Dec 

 

 

Leavers Dinner  

Tue 12 Dec 

6:30-7:30 

(details TBA) 

 

Junior  

Prizegiving 

Wed 13 Dec  

1:30pm -

2:30pm 

 

 

Senior 

Prizegiving 

Thurs 14 Dec  

6pm-8pm 

 

 

Term One 

2024 
Wednesday 31 

January  

to  

Friday 12 April 
 

 

UPCOMING 

DATES TO 

NOTE: 

From the Principal’s desk 

Kia ora i te whānau 

This is a brief newsletter to remind you of key dates through to the end of the year. 
There’s a lot going on. Please keep reading your emails from school. If you have any 
questions, contact the office or your child’s teacher. 

Ma te wa 

 



 

End-of-year events: 

New Entrants and New Students Welcome to FCS – 11.10am in 

the gym lounge, new entrants in 2024 and students and parents are 

invited to attend a welcome to school and visit to your child’s new 

class for 2023.  
 

Leavers Dinner - Tuesday 12 Dec 6:30-8:30pm (details TBA) 
 

Junior Prizegiving - Wednesday 13 Dec 1:30pm-2:30pm, in the 

Church Auditorium 
 

Senior Prizegiving – Thursday 14 Dec 6pm-8pm, in the Church 

Auditorium 

 

Working Bee Tomorrow Morning! 

New block Working Bee – 18th Nov 9am-12pm (probably finish before then)  

Demolition of walls plus gib in new classroom.  
 

Coffee and morning tea will be provided. Please come along and give us a hand, 

will be good fun! Unsuitable for children. 

Contact Marty if you are intending to come along tomorrow and haven’t yet 

done so 027 237 3505 

 

Please return any library books that you may 

have to your child’s classroom before the end of 

term.  

Thank you! 

 

Lost Property 

Our lost property boxes our overflowing with items! Please come and have a 

look and see if you can find any of your children’s belongings.  

 



From the PTA… 

 

  



 


